
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
17th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Well done to all the year 6 children for being so calm and working so hard towards your end of keystage 2 
SATs. I know you enjoyed your treat on the park afterwards and the cakes and things you brought to share. 
School will only be able to access the results on 9th July 2024 along with all the other schools in the country. 
We trust we will be able to get the results and out to you on that day. 
 
On Monday 20th May years 4, 5 and 6 are going to the Small Schools Athletics Competition at Saffron Lane 
Stadium. We have arranged a coach to take us there and back paid for from Sports Premium Funding. Please 
can your child come in their PE kit which they will stay in all day. They will need a packed lunch and plenty of 
drinks. Please dress them for the weather and apply suncream if necessary. We will be leaving promptly at the 
start of the school day so please ensure they are on time/early. 
 
We have the opportunity to take some children to a collaborative arts project on Thursday this week. 6 
children from year 6 have been chosen. A separate letter has been sent inviting them. The other children from 
year 6 are running a sports day for Little Gems under the guidance of Miss Fielder later in the year. 
 
Year 6 leavers’ tea has been moved to the last afternoon of term as that is the only time towards the end of 
term when all the leavers will be in school and not doing other things. 
 
Class 4 are looking forward to their visit to the Black Country Museum on 21st May. The children need to be at 
school early to leave at 8:30am. I am sure they will have an amazing day and are due to be back for the end of 
school. 
 
Year 2 Open the Book Assembly is on Thursday 23rd May at 10:25am. Parents of children taking part are 
welcome to come to see it. Please check with your child if they have been attending the practices on 
Wednesday lunchtimes. 
 
Mrs Harris is kindly taking class 4 for First Aid Training on Friday morning as part of the curriculum.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 

Provisional Dates 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
22/06/2024 – Village Carnival 

25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
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